SOUTHEND HOCKEY CLUB

(INCORPORATING SOUTHEND AND BENFLEET LADIES H.C.)
BULLETIN NO.1 2004/2005 SEASON
Well it’s time to dig the hockey kit out of the cupboard and start getting ready for another season of fun and games.

TRAINING

Wednesday night training resumes on September 8th at Eastwood school. The times for the various sessions are:

6 to 7 pm for 8 - 11 year olds 
7 to 8 pm for 12 -15 year olds 
8 to 9 pm astro training for the whole club 
9 to 9.30 pm training for Men's 1 & 2  and the Ladies 1
The training is run for the benefit for the whole club and a lot of effort is put into organising it, so make sure you take advantage.

Fitness training will continue for the next few weeks. This starts at 7.30 sharp outside the clubhouse.
FANTASY HOCKEY

Yes folks it’s the return of fantasy hockey, the game for barstool hockey players everywhere. Pete Taylor will be running the league as the third eleven fund raiser for the season. It’s dead simple to enter just select your team or teams (you can enter as many teams as you want) then pay Pete £5 for every team you enter. Then all you have to do is sit back and follow the progress of your teams. Pete will be producing regular updates so you can see just how poorly your players are performing. Now for the important bit, the prizes. Half the money raised will go to the club and the rest will be prize money, so the more teams that are entered the bigger the prize pot.

This all start on October 2nd so you only have a few weeks to pick your team and get them to Pete. There is a full list of rules and players attached.

UMPIRES

Unfortunately the men’s 1’s aren’t eligible for pool umpires this season, this is going to put even more demand on the qualified umpires within the club. Anyone who has taken the theory part of the umpiring course but still needs to be watched should try and take advantage of the pre league friendly’s gain full qualification to help ease the pressure on the other umpires. Anyone interested in taking the umpiring course let me know so that when we get the details of the next course I can pass them on.

KIT

Andy and Marcus will be providing for all your kit needs again this season, they have a wide selection gear available and will do their best to get anything specific you may require. They’ll be around at training or in the bar on Saturday’s.

See Ya

Phil H
